
 

 

 

 

Weekly News 
22nd June 2018 

Poppy, Bluebell and 
Sunflower Class

This week's sounds 

We have looked at 
alternative spellings for 

some sounds we have already 
learnt. For example 'oy' in 
boy and 'ir' in bird. Please 
keep reading at home and 

write in the dairies as much 
as you can. 

Maths

In Maths this week we have been 
looking at estimating. We have 

been practising using our counting 
skills to check our guesses and 

recording the answer. How many 
peas have you got on your plate?! 

Guess...check...count! 

Library books 

The children have enjoyed 
taking books from the 

library. Their last visit will 
be next week. Children will 
need to retrun their books 
by Thursday 28th June.

Chessington Trip!

All three class enjoyed our trip to 
Chessington. We loved seeing all 

the different animals in their 
habitiats. 

The childrens behaviour was 
brilliant! 

Thank you to the parents helpers 
for making it possible - you are 

amazing! 

Summer Concerts

Our Summer concert on 12th 
July at 9.15am. We hope to 

see you there if you can 
make it. The children will 

need a t shirt in their class 
flower's colour - please ask 

if you are unsure. 

PSA

Dads' breakfast 

We would love to see some of our 
Reception dads, grandads, or 
uncles at the PSA breakfast 
morning on Friday 13th July. 

End of year PSA social 
Friday 6th July 2018

Details will follow soon.
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